].s.THOMPSON

ENGINEERING, INC

August 13, 2025

Ron Sherpinskas

JSJ Builders, Inc.

1135 Robeson St.
Fayetteville, NC 28305

Dear Mr. Sherpinskas:

The plan was reviewed for lot #3 Ilas Way subdivision in Dunn, North
Carolina to address the framing at the transom window in the master
bathroom.

Per the builder, the window was raised above the shower to be tight beneath
the top plates. The nailer is to be removed and a 2 x 10 SPF #2 ply is to be
fastened to the bottom chord of the gable end truss above with (2) rows of
12d nails at 6” o.c. The added ply is to extend a minimum of 4” past the
window. This configuration will provide the required support for all applied
loads.

Please contact me with any questions.
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333 E. Six Forks Rd
Suite 180
Raleigh, NC 27609
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